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EXECUTIVE SECRZTARIAT
TRANSMITTAL FORM

S/S ¢ 8410705

¥

Date Ar .18, 1984

Por: Mr. Robert C. McFarlane .
National Security Council
The White House
Re "»rence:
JTé?, Dr. Gaston Sigur From: ' Tenzin N. Tethong
Date: April 3, 1984 Subject:  Tibet - Dalai Lama

o [— -

WE Referral Dated:  4/10/84 NSC ID ¢ 8402932
' (1f any)

The attached item was sent directly to the Department
of State.

Action Teken:
X A araft reply is attached.
2 draft reply will be forwarded.
A translation is attached.
An informaticn copy cf a direct reply is attached.

We believe no response is necessaryv for the reason cited
below.

-

The Department of State has no objection to the proposed
travel.

Other.

Remarks:

Attached is a reply from Dr. Sigur to Mr. Tethong. A reply from the

President to the Dalai Lama would not be appropriatg. ; 2; /;
Charles Hill ///éi’/

Executive Secretary



Suggested Reply

Dear Mr. Tethong:

Thank you for your letter of April 3, with which you
forwarded a letter from His Holiness the Dalai Lama to

President Reagan.

The President deeply appreciates the good wishes and
prayers of the Dalai Lama for the success of his upcoming visit
to China. He has asked me to convey, through you, his respects
to His Holiness and his high regard for the work being done to

preserve the unigue cultural heritage of the Tibetan people.

We have on many occasions made the Chinese Government aware
of the President's strong commitment to the preservation of
fundamental human rights throughout the world, including those

of the people of Tibet, and we will continue to do so.

Thank you for bringing the Dalai Lama's concerns to our

attention.

Sincerely,

Gaston Sigur

Mr. Tenzin N. Tethong,
Representative of
HIS HOLINESS THE DALAI LAMA,
The Office of Tibet,
801 Second Avenue,

New York, New York.
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REFERRAL | DATE: 10 APR 84

MEMORANDUM FOR: STATE SECRETARIAT

DOCUMENT DESCRIPTION. TO: PRESIDENT
SOURCE: DALAI LAMA
DATE: 10 MAR 84

KEYWORDS: TIBET

SUBJ. LTR FROM THE DALAI LAMA RECOMMENDING PRES RAISE ISSUE OF TIBET WITH

REQUIRED ACTION. DRAFT REPLY OR RECOMMENDATIONS

DUEDATE: 15 APR 84

COMMENTS .
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FOR ROBERT M,/KIMMITT

EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
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April 3, 1984

Dr. Gaston Sigur

The National Security Council

0l1d Executive Office Bldg.
Room 302
Washington, D.C. 20506

Dear Dr. Sigur:

I have the honor to forward
the Dalai Lama addressed to

When I received this letter
I was instructed to present

possible. I consulted with

Mission to the U.N., and Mr

to you a letter from His Holiness
President Reagan.

from His Holiness' Office in India,
this personally to the President if
Mr Carl Gershman of the United States
Gershman suggested that I talk to you.

At your suggestion I am sending this by special mail to your office.

It is my understanding that
to bring to the President's
Tibet prior to his visit to

His Holiness has written this letter
attention certain matters concerning
the People's Republic of China.

We would appreciate it greatly if you would present this to President
Reagan before he embarks on his visit to China.

With my very best wishes,

Sincerely,

Tenz N. Tethong
Representative of
HTIS HOLINESS THE DATAT LTAMA

P.S. T am also sending under seperate cover some literature on
His Holiness the Dalai Lama and Tibet for your information.
T do hope you will find it informative and useful.
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